
THE JAMAICA BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

RADIO AND TELEVISION CENTRE 

Mr, Norman L. Maguire, 
6105 Del Campo Place, N.E. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109, 
U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

5 South Odeon Avenue, P.O. Box 100 

Kingston 10, Jamaica, W.I. Telex: 2218 
Telephone: 926 -5620 Cable: Jarad, Jamaica 

December 18, 1978 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 
November 28, 1978, and confirm that the programme de- 
tails that you mentioned in respect of JBC Radio One - 

700 kilohertz are definately those of the Jamaica 
Broadcasting Corporation. 

Yours truly, 

HAROLD . NIXON 
Director of Engineering. 
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Directors: Neville Bramwell, Chairman; Alex Drysdale, Deputy Chairman; A. G. Cruickshank; Mrs. S. Fletcher; Rev. E. Gordon; 
Miss B. Hall; Mrs. P. McKoy; Mrs. S. Marshall- Burnett; T. Minott; B. Whiteman; Wycliffe Bennett, General Manager. 


